APPLICATION FOR VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE
UNDER THE LICENSING ACT 2003

Notice is given that: In The Park Events LTD, 86 — 90 Paul Street, EC2A 4NE has applied for the Variation
of a Premises Licence for the following premises: Highams Farm, Sheepbarn Lane, CR6 9PQ.

It is proposed that the following Variation to licensable activities will take place at the premises:

Retail sale of alcohol (on sales only) and provision of regulated entertainment Saturday 27th July 2024
and Sunday 28th July 2024 from 13:00 until 21:30. There shall be no licensable activity on any other
day nor any other events at the location during the period of the existing license.

If you wish to make any representations in relation to this application, please do so in writing, no later
than 15th May 2024. (last date for making representations):

Licensing, Public Protection, Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, Bromley, BR1 3UH.

Application details can be viewed at Licensing, Public Protection, Civic Centre, Stockwell Close,
Bromley, BR1 3UH.

Monday to Friday by appointment (except bank holidays), or online via www.bromley.gov.uk

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in connection with an application. The
maximum fine on summary conviction for such an offence is £5000.




